

Principal: Mrs N Sayers

Reynard Way, Northampton NN2 8QS

Telephone: 01604 842958

Email: admin@sunnysideprimaryacademy.org **Website:** www.sunnysideprimaryacademy.org

@SunnysideGDFT

27th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT

Years 5 and 6 will be holding a Christmas Carol Concert on Tuesday 19th December at 9.30am. I shall be able to issue two tickets per family for the performance, up to a maximum of 120 people.

Please complete the electronic form as quickly as possible, no later than **Monday 11th December**, to help with the ticket administration.

Due to limited space in the hall and to prevent disturbances and distractions, we ask parents not to bring younger brothers and sisters into the performance. We will be providing a crèche for those that need it. If you require places at the crèche, please complete and return the slip below.

Yours sincerely

N Sayers

Mrs. N Sayers **Principal**

Part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies



